Coronavirus Update 22nd March 2020
ALL LESSONS AT ALL POOLS HAVE NOW CEASED.
We will be back as soon as it is safe to run lessons.  I am therefore, booking in for next term (whenever that may be) and would ask that you return your booking forms to me with your class choices, but not payment.  I will then send out confirmation letters/invoices once we have a definite date. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Take good care of yourselves and I hope it isn’t too long before we see you all again.
